CRA Newsletter, 9-20-2021

CRA Lottery Open House

Don't forget to spread the word...our annual Lottery Open House is scheduled for Thursday, October 7, 4:00-7:00 pm at CRA. This annual event is the first opportunity to fill out an application for the 2021-2022 school year. If you know any neighbors, family or friends that would like to come and apply for Kindergarten – 6th grade, please tell them about the Open House. Our administration and Board of Trustees members will be on hand to answer questions and conduct tours of the building. Applications will continue to be available throughout the school year after the open house.

CALENDAR

Looking ahead for October...

Thursday, Oct. 7: Lottery Open House, 4-7 p.m. Wednesday, Oct. 20: Early Dismissal, 1:15 p.m. Thu & Fri, Oct 21-22: NO SCHOOL, Fall Break

PTO Newsletter, September 20, 2021

We hope everyone had a wonderful weekend. <u>All Wasatch Savings Books must be purchased</u> by Wednesday, September 22.

SCHOOL SWEATSHIRTS

We are excited to announce that we will be selling sweatshirts again this year. They will be uniform appropriate, with no hoodie, and will be allowed in the classroom any school day! Watch for a flyer coming home soon!

WASATCH SAVINGS BOOKS

If you purchased a book and have not received it yet, you can pick them up in the office. If you would still like to purchase one you can through the AtoZ app or at the office. They are \$30.00. We will sell them until September 22.

AtoZ

The PTO is making a strong effort to streamline our purchases, emails and room parent notifications through our online directory, AtoZ membership toolkit. We have had a great response so far and are only missing a handful of families. If you have not registered with our site, you will not receive our room parent emails. You can opt to not have your information in the directory if that is a concern.

You can register here: http://www.canyonrimpto.membershiptoolkit.com

Helpful tip: Once you register, you have 2 hours to confirm your email address. If you need help, you can contact Melissa Stalsberg: 801-518-3361 or Katie Jensen 801-867-3473

PTO MEETING

We will be holding our monthly PTO meeting the first Thursday of each month. Our next meeting will be October 7th at 9:30 via Zoom.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY

Jump Team! We are in DESPERATE NEED of two Coaches. No experience is necessary. WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO HAVE A TEAM THIS YEAR IF WE DON'T GET TWO ADULT VOLUNTEERS!

We have recruited two high school seniors who participated in jump team at CRA to coach our jump team this year. We are so excited to have them! However, in order for jump team to happen, we still need two adults to help with jump team. **You do not need to have any experience!** We would just need you to come and turn a jump rope and show up to a 45 minute practice one day a week. If you are interested, please contact Ali Malmrose at 801-518-5300.

UPCOMING DATES

September 22- Last day to order Wasatch Savings Books

October 7th- PTO Meeting at 9:30am via zoom